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7 FINANCE DEPARTMENT - REVENUES DIVISION - NEW RECOVERY INITIATIVE - 
ESTABLISHMENT OF POSTS (AN481-2004) 

 
Reference is made to Report No 335-2003, New Recovery Initiative, which was approved by the 
Personnel Committee on 19th May, 2003. 
 
To meet an increase in workload, 2 temporary posts of Recovery Officer, graded GS2/AP1, £13,110-
£15,204, were approved until 31st March, 2005. 
 
Following a review of the continuing workload, approval is now sought to establish one of these posts 
on a permanent basis, and to extend the other post until 31st March, 2006. 
 
The financial implications of these proposals will be £33,436 in a full year, inclusive of employer's 
costs. 
 


